
Dear Committee members, 

 

Oregon School children are being faced with unsurmountable obstacles. After reading through ODE's overly 

restrictive reopening blueprints, many parents are looking at alternative options for in school learning. Increasing the 

number of students who can attend public schools virtual charter option will push some in that direction. But at what 

cost? 

 

Please consider the following questions. I urge you to vote no until you can answer all of the following; 

 

-How much will it cost school districts to increase capacity? 

-What will happen next year if more than 3% of students want to stay in the program? 

-What do graduation rates look like for students enrolled in virtual charter schools in the State of Oregon? What 

about test scores? 

- How will schools be able to provide enrichment to meet a students IEP when all course work is online? 

 

Thank you, 

Breanna Jarmer 

Linn County Resident 

 


